Received Questions and Their Answers Regarding the Call for Tenders for Consultancy Services on Gender Mainstreaming

1. Could you please confirm that the reference number for this procedure is CoEZ251029? If not, would you please provide the correct number?

Answer: There is no reference number for this procedure. Tenders shall be submitted by email only (with attachments) to the email address: dg1.fc.tr@coe.int with the following reference in subject: “Tender: Consultancy-Gender”.


1. Related to section “F. Documents to be provided” of the Terms of Reference, would it be possible to present a pool of CVs of different consultants that could be mobilized for the activities to be held under this contract?

Answer: Yes, it is possible to present a pool of CVs of different consultants, if the tenderer is an organization, company or a similar legal personality.


1. Would it be possible to get in touch with you over phone in order to clarify other aspects?

Answer: There is unfortunately no possibility of getting in touch with the Buying Entity over the phone. All questions shall be in written and exclusively addressed to the email address: dg1.fc.tr@coe.int

